On May 19, 2020, at 7:39 PM, Ron Hudson < rhudson@cks.org> wrote:

Good Evening 8th Grade Parents,

None of us imagined having a virtual 8th-grade farewell or having to say our goodbyes from a distance. It is important we celebrate our 8th-graders tenure at CKS and remember all of their accomplishments, memories made, traditions honored, and the creation of life long friends. Please enjoy the messages from their past and present teachers as you remember your own memories made at CKS.

8th graders, we will keep you in our prayers as you embark on a new journey. Remember, once a Crusader, Always a Crusader.

Link Removed for Privacy

Thank you,
Ron Hudson
Director of Technology
Christ the King Catholic School